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Honourable Governor Haley,

1. I take this opportunity to congratulate you on your re-election as Governor 
o f South Carolina. It is more than obvious that you have won the hearts o f your 
constituents, and have been working diligently for the economic development of 
your State and creation o f jobs.

2. It was an honour for me to receive you in my office in April this year. It is 
an occasion that I have shared with many o f my friends. I will treasure that 
meeting as you climb up the political ladder in your country.

3. I have been following media reports that cover your initiatives as Governor 
even more closely since your visit to Ottawa. I noted from the media reports that 
you met with the Prime Minister during his visit to the US and are now headed to 
India with a business delegation. I am confident that the outcomes would be 
beneficial not only for your State but for India as well.

Warm regards,

Yours sincerely,

(Nirmal Verma)

T h e  H o n o u ra b le  N i k k i  R . H a le y
Governor o f South Carolina 
1205 Pendleton Street,
Columbia, South Carolina 29201, 
USA.
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